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NOTE VERBALE

International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the High
Commissioner for Human Rights and, with reference to a letter, dated May 15™ 2008,
addressed by Mrs. Felice Gaer, Rapporteur for Follow-up on Conclusions and
Recommendations of the Committee Against Torture to H.E. Mr.Franciscos Verros,
Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Greece to the United Nations and other
International Organizations in Geneva, has the honour to provide, attached herewith,
additional information provided by the Hellenic Government, pertaining to the
complaints mechanisms in place for individuals who have been victims of racially
motivated violence or discrimination, as well as the efforts of the Hellenic Authorities
towards the integration of foreigners into the fabric of Greek society.

The Permanent Mission of Greece to the United Nations Office and other
International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the
Office of High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Geneva, October 8th, 2008
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